
Hello	Vintage	Racing	Participant;	

We	hope	that	everyone	is	enjoying	a	great	start	to	2016	and	we	are	very	excited	at	the	opportunity	to	
host	the	26th	Annual	Vintage	Celebration	during	the	peak	of	vacation	season	here	in	the	beautiful	New	
Hampshire	Lakes	Region	this	summer.	

This	year	there	have	been	a	few	modifications	to	the	Vintage	Celebration	at	NHMS	which	should	help	us	
continue	to	host	the	event	as	well	as	continue	to	grow	its	popularity	among	our	many	New	England	
racing	fans.	We	will	be	Hosting	Hot	Import	Nights	&	bringing	back	the	Car	Show	this	year	on	August	27th.	
We	are	excited	to	welcome	“Hot	Import	Nights”	to	the	schedule	for	the	fourth	time	at	NHMS.	This	event	
will	be	held	at	the	facility	and	include	action	in	parking	lots	as	well	as	racing	and	drifting	action	on	the	
Magic	Mile.	Hot	Import	Nights	features	a	large	modern	day	car	show	which	has	consistently	had	400	
plus	entries	and	a	display	area	filled	with	people,	music,	models,	and	drifting	competitions.	We	estimate	
that	this	could	bring	several	thousand	new	fans	to	the	event	to	experience	what	has	developed	into	a	
worldwide	tour	and	at	the	same	time	expose	them	to	some	excellent	Vintage	Racing	Vehicles	from	the	
past.	

• Oval	Course	Days	will	be	August	25th	&	26th		(Load	in	and	Inspection	will	begin	on	August	24th)	
• Each	Day	will	Have	Toyota	Pace	Vehicle	Rides	During	Lunch	for	$25.00	a	person		
• The	garage	will	open	each	day	7am	and	on	track	activity	will	begin	at	9:00	am	and	conclude	at	

5:00	pm.	As	long	as	the	weather	cooperates.		
• There	will	be	Powder	Puff	Laps	on	the	25th	from	5:15	pm	until	6:00	pm	for	the	Ladies.	Safety	

equipment	must	be	worn.	
• We	will	have	our	PA	announcers	in	the	radio	booth	for	all	days	of	activity	and	encourage	each	of	

you	to	submit	a	completed	Bio	Form	which	is	included	to	assist	them	in	making	everyone	aware	
of	the	details	and	history	of	each	of	you	and	your	vintage	racing	machines.	A	picture	of	your	
vehicle	would	be	helpful	as	well	so	they	can	easily	identify	the	vehicles.	

• Participants	in	the	Vintage	Celebration	are	encouraged	to	stay	on	the	27th	and	display	their	
vehicles	for	free	in	a	special	Vintage	Racing	Paddock	to	help	create	an	interest	from	younger	
racing	enthusiast	for	the	rich	racing	history	of	the	past.	

• As	in	the	past	Dash	Plaques	&	Participant	Plaques,	will	be	provided	for	registered	participants.		
• Camping	will	be	permitted	on	property	and	will	cost	$25.00	per	camper	per	night	including	

water	and	electric	service	on	a	first	come	first	serve	basis.	

We	greatly	appreciate	your	interest	in	the	26th	Annual	Vintage	Celebration	and	we	hope	you	will	
choose	to	join	us	on	the	27th	as	well	to	display	your	racing	vehicle	to	the	many	guest	which	will	visit	
us	that	day	and	help	us	increase	interest	in	the	Rich	Racing	History	of	the	past	here	in	New	England.	

Sincerely,	

Tom	Blanchette	

Director	of	Operations	NHMS	
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